
 

 

 

 

 
 

Sexual Harassment Prevention and FERPA Training Programs 

 

For Faculty, Adjunct Faculty, and Staff 
 

 

As part of Centenary University’s commitment to the prevention of sexual harassment and 

discrimination, and the protection of student information under the Family Educational Rights 

and Privacy Act (FERPA), all employees are required to complete online training for Title IX 

(60 minutes) and FERPA (30-45 minutes).  

 

We have partnered with one of the leaders in the risk management industry, Vector Solutions, to 

provide these online courses.  Your training email will be sent to you from Vector so please do 

not delete it as spam or junk mail. You may access these online programs 24 hours a day, 7 days 

a week.  Please look for these training e-mails within the next few weeks.   

 

Please complete the trainings as soon as possible but no later than 3 months following your date 

of hire.   

 

Thank you for taking the time to make this program a success and for your anticipated 

participation.  If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Human 

Resources at ext. 2332. 
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